
 

 

 

 

 

To: George E. Seagraves, Fire Chief 

 

 

From: Vince Hanlon, Lieutenant 

 

 

Date: Wednesday, June 06, 2007 

 

 

Subject: Computer Purchase for the Fire Department Mobile Data Terminals 

 

Chief, 

 

I would like to recommend the purchase of 14 Panasonic Laptop Computers from CDS 

Office Technologies for $ 50,080.00. 

 

We will purchase: 

 

9 Panasonic CF-30 Computers at $ 3,870.00 each for a total of $34,830.00 

 

5 Panasonic CF-19 Computers at $ 3,050.00 each for a total of $ 15,250.00 

 

Total Computer Cost                                                                                $ 50,080.00 

 

The Village has used CDS Office Technologies many times before, they have given us 

great products, services and they have the state bid contact. (Contract # TCVS-04-03) 

Please find attached the CDS Office Technologies quote for the purchase (Quote # 

68795) 

Additionally, Fleet Service will be purchasing Docking Stations for 13 of these Mobile 

Data Terminals, but they will be purchasing them one or two at a time and they will be 

different for different vehicles within our fleet. They will be purchasing from Fleet Safety 

Supply of Naperville, Illinois not to exceed $ 1005.00 each. (Amount Budgeted with 

FEMA) 

As you will remember this is part of the Assistance to Firefighters Grant we received in 

December of 2006. The Grant total has been amended and is now for a total of $ 

79,117.00 of which the Villages portion is 10% or $7,912.00. The computer will be the 

only items purchase greater than $ 10,000.00. The docking stations total will be greater 

but they are being purchased piece meal because they are different for almost every 

vehicle. Please contact me if you have any questions.         


